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Dear Families,  
 

As we come to the end of what has been a fantastic Autumn term in our 

school, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your support.  

 

The children have had a wonderful final week of term, full of parties and 

Christmas magic. We were delighted to be able to welcome ‘Big Foot 

Productions’ into school on Wednesday and Thursday to perform pantomimes 

to the children, which they thoroughly enjoyed.  

 

We wish Mr Forster lots of luck in his new job, and Mrs Bell a very Happy ‘big’ Birthday for her special 

day during the holidays. 

 

On behalf of all of the staff, I would like to wish all of our families a very Merry Christmas. 

 

We look forard to seeing the children back on Monday 6th January. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Nadine Fielding   

Head teacher                                                                  


